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Principal: Mr. N. Glover  
 

 15th April 2024 

Leavers Hoodies 

 

We have asked our uniform supplier, Supersport in Tunstall, to organise leaver’s hoodies for our Year 6 

children. 

 

Should you wish to purchase a hoodie, you should access their website on the link below to place your order.  

https://supersport.co.uk/product/st-wilfrids-catholic-academy-leavers-hoodie-2024/ 

 

The cost of the hoodies will be – Age up to 11/13 £19.00 & XS Adult upwards £21.00 and will be available in a 

choice of colours. There will be an embroidered St Wilfrid’s logo on the front of the hoodie and the number 24 

on the reverse with the children’s names inside it. Should you wish to try for size, the Tunstall shop are quite 

happy for you to call in and try on a sample hoodie. 

 

There will be a cut-off date for ordering on their website of Friday 3rd May 2024 with delivery to school being 

w/c 10th June. No more orders can be processed after this date. 

 

Important 

When ordering your hoodie on their website, you should select the “Free collect from Tunstall” option and 

include your child’s name in the notes section so that they know which child has ordered which hoodie. 

 

We have arranged with Supersport to have all of the hoodies delivered to school for your convenience. 

 

All enquiries should be directed to Supersport – contact details can be found on the link above. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr N Glover 

Principal 
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